
 

PURSUANT TO SMC 15.115.030.D, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE SEATAC CITY 

COUNCIL WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING ON DECEMBER 11, 2018 AT 6:00 P.M., OR 

SOON THEREAFTER, AT THE SEATAC CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 4800 SOUTH 

188TH STREET.  THIS HEARING WILL BE TO CONSIDER THE PUBLIC INTEREST TO BE 

SERVED OR ADVANTAGED BY THE FOLLOWING ACTIONS: 

 

PROJECT:  Development Agreement between the City of SeaTac and Sound Transit for 

the “Federal Way Link Extension Project.” 

 

FILE NO/S:    DEV18-0001 

 

APPLICANT:       Sound Transit 

401 S. Jackson St. 

Seattle WA 98104 

 

CONTACT: Soraya Lowry 

Sound Transit, HCT Development Manager 

401 S. Jackson St. 

Seattle WA 98104 

206.903.7408 

 

 LOCATION:       The extension of light rail from the Angle Lake Station, through SeaTac its 

southern city limits.  

  

DESCRIPTION:   Development Agreement for the construction of light rail from its southern end 

terminus known as the Angle Lake Station at S. 200th Street to the southern 

City limits adjacent to Interstate 5. No station is proposed as part of this project. 

The proposed Development Agreement covers a range of issues including code 

departures, permitting processes, project mitigation and restoration plans.  

  

  

ANY PERSONS WHO MAY BE AFFECTED BY THIS PROPOSAL MAY APPEAR AT THE 

HEARING AND BE HEARD IN SUPPORT OF OR IN OPPOSITION TO THIS PROPOSAL.  

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, INCLUDING COPIES OF THE DRAFT DEVELOPMENT 

AGREEMENT MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AND 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT, 206.973.4750. 

 

DATE ISSUED/PUBLISHED IN THE SEATTLE TIMES: TUESDAY, NOV 27, 2018 
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